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 Notice regarding UV Curable Ink Business 

 

Dear customers, 

We would like to thank you to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support 

and patronage. 

 

By the way, our UV curable ink has been expanding its business in the field of single-

sided printed wiring boards for a long time since its sales started in 1961. We would like 

to express our deep gratitude to our customers for their support. 

 

However, in recent years, our company has been strongly affected by the decline in 

prices as the market shrinks in this field, and it has remained unprofitable. 

 

We have continued to make efforts to improve by taking various measures such as 

changing the production site, but the environment surrounding the business is becoming 

more severe. 

 

Under such a situation, as a result of comprehensive consideration, we have had to 

conclude the difficulty of the continuation of this business and have decided to 

discontinue the production and sales of UV curable ink on March 31, 2022. 

 

We would like to thank our customers for using our products for a long time. We 

sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused in the future. We will continue to 

respond in good faith until the end, so we ask for your understanding and understanding 

of the circumstances. 

Note. 

[Production and sales end time]:  March 31, 2022 

*If you have any questions, please contact our each sales office. 

Thank you for your consideration. 


